
Saturday
April 30th, 2016

Hours: 9am - 1pm

SOUTHERN ARIZONA’S DISABILITY
RESOURCE and TRANSITION EXPO

Thirteen local agencies are again teaming-up to bring together the hundreds
of people with disabilities and their families in Southern Arizona with local

service providers for what has become a “signature” event for Tucson.

For those dealing with a disability and asking themselves “What’s next?...”
CONNECTING TUCSON

is the one-stop shopping opportunity to find those answers!

Last year’s expo was a huge success with 400 attendees and 75 exhibitors.
This year, we’ll have up to a hundred service providers that you’ll be able

to meet with face-to-face.

You are an important piece of this puzzle!
Come to learn about all of the many options and services available right here in
Southern Arizona. There is no registration or entry fee. Come anytime between

9:00am and 1:00pm on Saturday, April 30, 2016 for this fifth annual event.

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

Beacon Group
308 W. Glenn Street

(near Oracle Road)
Tucson, AZ 85705

APRIL 30, 2016

Who should attend? Any person with a disability, plus their parents
or family, caretakers or guardians. All ages, with any disability and/or special need!

Why should I be there? This is your opportunity to meet face-to-face with practically
every service provider in the greater Tucson area. If you want to know what options
and choices you have for services — and what choices you can have for the future
— this is the one time to find all of these in one place!

Is there a charge to attend, and do I need to register? No.

How can I find out what service providers will be there, and how do I get more
information about this event?
Simply visit our website at www.ConnectingTucson.org

I still have questions. Who should I contact?
Call Patrick McCarthy at (520) 622-4874 extension #166
or email: pmccarthy@BeaconGroup.org


